
Circular ref: 037/2023 

Dear Members, 

Postponement of the OFA 

Centenary Walk and Run 

With reference to Circular ref. 019/2023 dated 25th April 2023, please 

be informed that the OFA Centenary Walk and Run scheduled to be 

held on 9 June 2023 is postponed until further notice. 

This is due to the directive from the Education Ministry that all outdoor 

activities are to be cancelled for the time being.  Kindly note that the 

OFA Centenary Walk and Run coincides with the Penang Free 

School’s Cross Country Run. 

Thank you. 

For Centenary Celebrations Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

3 June 2023 

     Lee Eu Beng      Alex Tan Hee Aik 

     Vice Chairman        Honorary Secretary 

Centenary Celebrations Committee  Management Committee 


